Community Noticeboard We community

P&C MEETINGS OCCUR EVERY 2ND WEDNESDAY OF EACH MONTH













Address: Mudford Street, Taree Phone: 65 52 6333 Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

Principal's Message:

On Friday 23 May we farewell Mrs Puckeridge! Mrs Puckeridge is taking up a temporary position at Taree West PS as Instructional Leader. This is a DP position for Mrs Puckeridge which is really fantastic! Whilst we are very sad to be losing Mrs Puckeridge, we know that she will be helping staff and students at

another school and Mrs Puckeridge will return to us in 2017! We all wish Mrs Puckeridge every success at TWPS!

Stay strong!

· Paul Sortwell

BE SAFE # BE FAIR # BE A LEARNER

WINTER UNIFORMS NOW AVAILABLE IN THE SCHOOL CANTEEN!

TOMORROW:

WHOLE SCHOOL ASSEMBLY! SU raffle will be drawn!

NEXT WEEK:

QUESTACON SCIENCE CIRCUS on MONDAY!!!

School photos on WEDNESDAY!!!



marabilations again to Julia

Julia attended the Regional Cross Country last Friday and she came 23rd out of 57 participants. This is a mighty effort from a fantastic student!

Thank you to Miss Humphery and Bob for taking Julia to Newcastle.

SCHOOL PHOTO DAY

Wednesday 21 May 2014

Please send your children to school in full winter uniform

ie. blue tracksuit pants, white shirt, red jumper, white socks & enclosed shoes.

If you wish to place an order, please complete the order envelope (sent home last week) & return it to the school office with the correct money enclosed, by Tuesday 20th May.

Sibling photographs must be ordered using yellow envelopes which are available at the school office.

erm 2 Week 3 - 15 May 2014

PARTICIPATION OF THE PARTIES AND THE PARTIES A





SCB and SCS made hearts!

SCHOOL UNIFORM

All students are expected to wear our school uniform on a daily basis!

Please ensure your child's name is written on jumpers and track pants.

Students are only allowed to wear our school bucket hat at school. Other hats, caps etc will be confiscated by your child's class teacher. Please ensure your child complies with this school expectation!





1E made treasure



AND THEY HAVE THE

RIBBONS TO PROVE IT!

Parents,

We need your feedback!

Which Aboriginal symbol do you like best for each of our school beliefs!

Please let us know!

Tell our office staff or let Aunty Karen, Mr Amidy or Jodi Tisdell know your thoughts!

WE VALUE YOUR INPUT and IDEAS!



